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         NORTH EASTERN COUNTIES ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION



     CROSS COUNTRY COMMITTEE
      Hon. Secretary:  A.Jenkins, 8 Meadow Riggs, Alnwick, N`land, NE66 1AP
I hope your athletes enjoyed the day at Sedgefield on Saturday. Many thanks to Sedsgefield Harriers the host club for their choice of course again and very supportive marshals.
OUTSTANDING TROPHIES and MEDALS
PLEASE SEE and RESPOND TO THE ATTACHMENT. UNFORTUNATELY, 8 CLUBS DID NOT RETURN TROPHIES FROM 2019 (and sadly earlier). ALSO, THERE ARE OUTSTANDING MEDALS TO BE COLLECTED. I WILL BE AT THE SALTWELL 10k ON SATURDAY, SO TROPHIES COULD BE RETURNED.
OTHERWISE, I WILL BE AVAILABLE AT THORNLEY ON JANUARY 8th (NEHL), WHERE MEDALS CAN BE COLLECTED AND TROPHIES RETURNED BETWEEN 11.00-11.30.        Thank you
As mentioned previously because of the tight time span following the NECAA team selection meeting for the Inter County`s Championships at Loughborough  on March 12th 2022, could you please forward the contact details for any runner finishing in the top ten on Saturday, or in the case of the senior men and women the first fifteen, as well as details of anyone of county standard who did not run or finished outside the first 10/15, to the team manager`s contact details below.
This does not guarantee selection, athlete`s will be informed after the selection meeting on January 30th.

The selectors will be looking at form from the Northern Championships at Pontefract on January29th.

NAME, ADDRESS, MOBILE TELEPHONE NUMBER, EMAIL SHOULD BE SENT TO:

MALE:
Stewy Bell, 12 Lincoln Road, Moorside, Consett, DH8 8EB



Email: nufcstewy@hotmail.com, 07525 484605
FEMALE:
Lynn Cooper, 5 Maltby Close, Sunderland, SR3 2QR


Email: lynn.cooper@ntlworld.com  07773 140617
Could you please return the information before DECEMBER 31st.

The complete results from the 2021 championships are on the attached link plus the overall team results.
The 2022 NECAA Cross Country Championships will be hosted by on Saturday December 10thth by Elswick H & AC.
Any club bidding to put on future championships (2022 onwards), please contact the secretary.

Season`s Greetings from the NECAA Cross Country Committee

Archie Jenkins 

NECAA XC Sec.
